
Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we wrap up the Autumn Term, I would like to extend my sincere thanks to the 
staff, parents, and carers who came along to our annual Christmas Carol Service at 
Broadclyst Church on Tuesday evening. It was a wonderful evening of carols,        
readings, and performances that showcased the talent of our students and the spirit 
of our school. This event is always a highlight of the school year and provides a       
brilliant opportunity to strengthen the bonds and teamwork of students across all 
years, allowing us to see the support they provide to one another. It was also lovely 
to host the carol concert in our local church. The students who spent the day          
rehearsing at the church were a credit to the College, and we received lovely        
feedback from the volunteers at the church who commented on their respectful    
behaviour, good manners, and confidence.  

As we get into the spirit of Christmas, I would also like to thank everyone for your 
generosity in supporting the College to raise funds for the NSPCC as part of our  
Christmas Jumper Day on Thursday. Staff and students alike participated in this event, 

 and in total, we raised £368 for this charity. Next week, we have our Christmas lunch on Wednesday, 18th Decem-
ber, followed by a non-uniform day on Friday. On Friday, we are raising funds for St Petrocks, a local charity based 
in Exeter that works with people experiencing homelessness. Please also remember that on Friday, students have 
a slightly shorter finish time of 1.30pm.  

As we conclude the Year 11 mock exams, we are pleased to report that the students showed excellent behaviour 
and commitment throughout, and we are proud of their positive attitude. These mock exams are a valuable   
learning experience, and we encourage you to support your child in engaging with the feedback, learning from the 
experience, and focusing on the key actions needed to be successful next summer. Your involvement is crucial in 
helping them make the most of this opportunity and prepare effectively for their future exams - we appreciate 
your continued support.  

Thank you to all parents and carers who took the time to meet with staff last Thursday during the Year 9 Parents' 
Evening. Your presence and engagement are invaluable to us and ensure that we can work together to address any 
concerns, celebrate achievements, and set goals for the future. This year is an important one for our Year 9        
students, as next term we will start our options process.  

Next week, some of our fantastic Post 16 students will have the opportunity to visit the European Parliament in 
Strasbourg as part of the European Parliament Ambassador Scheme (EPAS) enrichment programme. This is a     
brilliant opportunity for our students to learn more about human rights and the role young people can play in    
ensuring everyone’s human rights are protected and respected.  

As this is the last newsletter of the year, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you once again for your   
support this term and to wish you all a very Merry Christmas.  

 

 

Sara Jacobs, Principal 

 

 

 



Christmas Carol Service 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all of the parents 
who came along to our annual 
Christmas Carol Service at    
Broadclyst Church on Tuesday 
evening.  It was a warm and joyful 
evening of carols, readings and 
performances which showcased 
the talent of our students and 
spirit of our school.   

I would also like to thank everyone 
who worked so hard in preparing 
for this event, in particular the 
students, Performing Arts          
department and Broadclyst 
Church for being so welcoming, 
providing refreshments and   
opening their doors to us for an all 
day rehearsal. 

A wonderful evening enjoyed by 
all! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 2025 

 

Thank you to all of the students and staff who participated in the "Christmas/Festive Jumper Day" on Friday. We 
raised in excess of £350 for the NSPCC which is a fantastic achievement for a very worthwhile cause. The next non         
uniform day is Friday 20 December in aid of St Petrocks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Motivating Visit 

On Monday 9th December, 4 local entrepreneurs came to speak to our Year 10 BTec Enterprise students. They 
spoke candidly about the challenges and highlights of running their own business; what motivates them and their 
aspirations. Students also got to ask them questions and it was lovely to see them so highly engaged. Not only was 
this an enriching experience for the BTEC Students, it gave them an opportunity to practise their research skills in 
preparation for their NEA next term. We would like to thank Marie Pulman from Animals2U South West, James 
Owens of JJ Mobile Valeting Ltd, Nicole Walland from Devon Energy Ltd and Dan Johnson from SpokeUP for kindly 
giving their time and knowledge to our students.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

College Houses Logo Competition 

Students have been designing logos to represent their new College Houses, Ashclyst, Hembury and Danes. Ms    
Jacobs and Mrs Telford judged the competition entries this week and the results are below. The winning designs 
will used as the inspiration for the final House logos which will be revealed during the first house assembly which 
will take place in the summer term. Prizes and certificates will be given to all of the students who took part in the 
competition during this assembly. Well done to everyone who took part! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ashclyst Hembury Danes 

Entered: Entered: Entered: 

Kody-Lee Creedy 8RER Eliza Glover 7YDST, Eliza Gardner 7YDST Sofia Laman 7GLBA 

Iola Stainer 8RER Maya Matthews 7YDST, Tristan Collins 8YCFL Harrison Fawkes 8GTBE 

Winners: Winners: Winners: 

Cooper Holcombe 8RMCU Roxy Ovcharenko 7YDST Hattie Arthur 7GLBA 

Finley Connett 8RMCU Ewan Darbey 9YGGA Jess Glassco 7GLBA 

20 December—Non Uniform Day for St Petrocks 

20 December—Last Day of Term. Finish 1.30pm 

 

 

6 January—School Reopens for Students 

 

 

 



News from Post 16 
Another busy week in Post 16! 
 
Special mention to our two Year 13 students who this week had University entrance interviews with Oxford (Jamie, 
History) & Cambridge (Joel, Natural Sciences).  We wish you all the very best of luck – although realise you now 
have an agonising wait until you hear the outcome. 
 
Trips have taken place during the week, with Performing Arts students visiting the library at Exeter University for a 
research session on Monday (with hot chocolate afterwards, as a reward!) and Sociologists attending Exeter Crown 
Court on Thursday to find out more about how the law is put into action.  Post 16 students also supported with the 
festive Carol Concert on Tuesday evening in Broadclyst Church.  Next week, Miss Haynes will be taking 4 Post 16 
students to Strasbourg for 3 days… more on this to follow…! 
 
Elsewhere in Year 13, PE BTEC students have already attended sessions where, under controlled conditions, they 
conduct research and gather notes across 3 hours for their final exams in January.  Well done for concentrating for 
such long periods of time, it will no doubt pay off when you sit your papers! 
 
To help alleviate some of the exam stress that is naturally beginning to creep in, Adam Williams spent an hour with 
Y13 during Tutorial on Wednesday.  Adam is a specialist in helping students with strategies, hints and tips for     
coping with the anxiety that can accompany exams – it was a very positive session.  Personalised mock exam    
timetables are now available for Y13 students; these may be collected from the P16 office. 
 
Both Y12 and Y13 really got into the festive spirit on Wednesday with a truly lovely Secret Santa session towards 
the end of lunch. There was a huge variety of gifting, from beautiful hand-made crafted items to rather random 
lifelike fish!...  The fun continued on Thursday with Christmas Jumper Day and a great collective effort from Post 16 
students.  Liv in Year 12 deserves particular mention for her fabulous full Christmas outfit, which was a sight to   
behold! 
 
Next Wednesday, Year 12 and Year 13 will combine in Tutorial for Mr Powell’s Awesome Christmas Quiz –            
excitement is building!... 
 
 

Student Services 
 

Early finish Christmas 

Friday 20th December 2024. Students will be allowed to depart from Clyst Vale at 
1:15pm; all the CVCC coaches and Stagecoach buses will come into the Coach Park to 
pick up the students. The buses will leave at approximately 1:30pm. Stagecoach will 
run to their timetable and pick up about this time. Students who don't have consent, 
this option is on the form, will be able to stay in college but parents will need to seek 
alternative transportation at 3:20pm. Thank you for all that have already consented 
for your child to leave early. Please click on the link if you have not already completed 
the options. https://forms.office.com/e/XqpYcWLCXw. 

 

Parent’s Evenings 2025 

 
 

 

 

Year 11 Parents' Evening - 16/01/2025 Year 8 Parents' Evening- 06/03/2025 

Year 10 Parents' Evening- 20/03/2025 Year 7 Parents' Evening-  05/06/2025 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=VViTC4GfxUOlAYHbzz3Wec833_H-irdBgUZZ1tHWXClURElCWlZCQjBMOFlFOFc1RzUzRzZJR0owRS4u&route=shorturl


 Jacob Vittles 7GAW 

Jack Newcombe 7GLBA 

NP2N 7RKJO 

Evie Harris-Preston 7RCMO 

Ollie Bishop 7YDST 

Josh Minehan 7YEHA 

 Rory Hynd & Zach Swain 8GRTU 

 Jenson Wassal 8GTBE 

 Aliza Goodyear and Louis le Puill 8RER 

   Ewan Gliddon 8RMCU 

 Jack Crispin 8YCBO 

 Cian Doyle 8YCFL 

 Josef Card 9GMNA 

 9GLTH 

 9RDFE 

 Rosalind Le Bretton 9RGWW 

   Joshua Stevens 9YGGA 

 Zara Adlem 9YBH  

Corey Maynard 10GCMC  

Ben Russell 10GMTH 

Ellis Williams 10RBAT 

Aidan Lea 10RNS 

NP2N 10YMBR 

 Dylan Carstairs 10YCHW 

  

NP2N 11GABR 

Evee Davies 11GDH 

Abbie Batten 11RZB 

Alfie Smith 11RSGA 

NP2N 11YSS 

Saffie Talbot 11YADA 

 

Zoe Britton 13ZK 

 

Reception: 01392 461407 Email: admin@clystvale.org 

Sara Jacobs 

Lisa Martin 

Paul Sutton 

Ann Hopkins 

Allen Bailey 

Louise Telford 

Claire Haynes 

Lisa Jones 

Principal 

Deputy Principal (Curriculum) 

Deputy Principal (Pastoral) 

College Manager 

Assistant Principal 

SENDCo & Assistant Principal 

Head of Post 16 

Early Help  

Jacobss@clystvale.org 

martinl@clystvale.org 

suttonp@clystvale.org 

hopkinsa@clystvale.org 

baileya@clystvale.org 

telfordl@clystvale.org 

haynesc@clystvale.org 

jonesl1@clystvale.org 

 

Each week our tutors are encouraged to recognise and        
reward one member of their tutor group for something     
outstanding. This could be an academic achievement, a 
demonstration of resilience or an act of kindness.  

If you see a familiar name above then be sure to ask them 
what amazing thing they’ve done. 



 
 



 
 



 
 



Year 8 Rugby 

Congratulations to the Year 8 lads which finished the regular autumn term rugby programme undefeated, the     
second year in succession. The lads have yet to lose in Clyst Vale colours and tonight showed the true strength of 
their squad, by beating close rivals, Cullompton Community College, by 12 tries to 1.  

Despite travelling without key players such as Max and Charlie, the boys stood up strong and despite conceding a 
try from the kick off, rallied to score 12 unanswered tries through Joe (x2), Ewan (x2), Ruben (x2) Harry C, Harry P, 
Will, Oliver M, Cian and Jack. Leo was at the forefront of each carry in the hooker position, with Oliver P making 
several crucial turnovers and steals. Henry made some great links between forwards and backs, with Josh ever so 
close to notch his first ever try for the school and looks to be improving week-on-week.  

Man of the match went to skipper, Sonny. He led the team brilliantly at scrum half in both defence and attack with 
some outstanding chop tackles, stopping their key ball carriers at source. 

Well done to all of the lads who reconvene in 2025 for some 7s practice in preparation for the Rosslyn Park National 
Schools 7s in March. 

Mr Pearce 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 7 Boys Rugby: Clyst Vale 30-15 Cullompton 

Congratulations to squad of 20 students which represented the College again last Wednesday evening in a home 
rugby match versus Cullompton Community College. 

The game was played in a dim light, however the Clyst Vale lads were anything but and put on an outstanding 
squad performance which consisted of passing, running and excellent tackling to run out comfortable winners. 

Tries were scored by skipper, Reid, Jimbo,  Corey, Henry , Bert and Edward. 

The group of lads look a very talented bunch who have a very bright future in the game at school level. 

Well done! 

Mr Pearce 

 

 

 
 



Football Round Up  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 2nd December – Year 10 County cup vs Isca  

First round of the county cup saw Clyst Vale line up against rivals Isca. After loosing 10-2 in a previous fixture a few 
years ago the boys look to overcome this defeat and be more competitive in the fixture. They did just this with  
Marley notching on his debut for the school with a lovely finish from a ball played over the top. The conditions were 
tough, and the boys couldn’t seem to get the ball down to play especially when ISCA were pressing so well. Ellis and 
Dylan were solid at the back in the first half clearing most of the balls away that came near them. Luka, Tom and 
Marley were trying to latch onto balls over the top. At half time it was 1-0 and still all to play for in the second half. 
ISCA swapped sides and had the wind to their advantage which aided them in equalising within the first 5 minutes  

 

U14’s Utilita Girls Cup - Thursday 28th November 2024 

The annual 6 a side Utilita girls cup arrived with Clyst Vale having 2 teams in 
the competition and look to see if they could replicate their 22/23 success 
of winning the tournament. Schools from across the south west took part 
with a total of 11 in total. Clyst Vale Community College team 1 consisted of 
Tiana, Ava, Lila, Annie-Rose, Lily, Maisie and River. In Clyst Vale Community 
College team 2 Zara, Belle, Connie, Evie, Bettie, Chloe and Isabelle. The 
schedule of the tournament was that everyone played each other and the 
team with the most points would qualify and represent Exeter City in the 
South West tournament. Both teams represented the school in a great 
manner and thoroughly enjoyed the footballing experience. Lily was on fire 
notching the most goals for team 1 with Connie, Chloe and Bettie sharing 
the goals between them. Annie-Rose chipped in with a few goals here and 
there also for team. Tiana and Zara were superb in goal and saving many 
shots to keep the score to a minimum for their team. Ava, Evie, River, Bella 
and Bettie were solid in defence and keen to support the strikers and get 
forward. Lila was very energetic and battled well winning the ball back for 
her team. Maisie and Isabelle were stand out passers for their teams       
collecting the ball and off loading it to their teammates. The final game of 
the tournament saw both Clyst Vale teams face off against each other 
which was a fine way to see out the day. Team 1 were narrow winners   
winning 2-0 with goals from Lily and Annie-Rose. The standings of the tour-
nament saw Exmouth win the tournament with Clyst Vale 1 finishing 3rd 
and Clyst Vale 2 finishing in 6th place which is a credit to the girl’s            
performance and effort. Well done to everyone involved your certificates 
will be handed out in assembly next week.  



of the restart. Not long after ISCA went 2-1 up with Clyst Vale snoozing at the start of the second half. A mix up at 
the back led to the striker looping it over the keeper. Clyst Vale held their own in the second half with Max, Harry 
and Owen being tenacious in midfield, Joe commanding the defence from the back and the strikers eager to work 
for there team. It was in the last ten minutes that Clyst Vale had the most pressure and looking for the goal to bring 
them level. Harry played the ball in behind the defence in which Luka latched on to and was through on goal     
coming in from the right-hand side. Approaching into the box about to shoot he was tackled from behind. PGCE  
student blew the whistle and pointed to the spot. PENATLY. A few seconds passed and the decision was overturned 
after a discussion with the lineman and a corner was given instead. The boys were not happy. Final few minutes  
ISCA made it 3-1. An excellent effort from the Year 10s who fought and battled right to the end and were unlucky 
not to come out with a more positive result.  

 

Wednesday 4th December – U15s Last 16 National Cup away vs Gordano school 

Into the final 32 of the country for the U15 girls who were on form coming into the game, beating the likes of   
Tiverton, Dawlish and Coombeshead comfortably to make it to this stage of the competition. Looking ahead to the 
fixture and Clyst Vale knew they were up against tough opponents as Gordano beat Millfield 3-2 in the previous 
round. This did not dent the girl’s confidence as the long bus journey was full of singing and laughter as they       
prepared for the game ahead. Clyst Vale started well and were playing the better football with most of the ball   
being in the attacking half. Daisy and Talulah were working hard to win the ball back in the final third but could not 
get a clear chance on goal. Sophia and Grace were battling hard in the midfield against some strong and athletic 
opponents. Miley, Vanessa, Ameera and Zoe did well at the back keeping the strikers at bay. A long ball over the 
top of Miley was latched onto by the very athletic and quick striker who finished it well passing the on looking   
goalkeeper. The striker went on to score another 3 goals in the game. Gordano were very strong and athletic which 
was a little too much for some of the Clyst Vale girls. Everyone battled well and tried to create chances, but it just 
did not happen for the girls. The final score finished 6-0 to Gordano. A massive congratulations to the Clyst Vale 
girls who did fantastically well to get to where they did and hopefully next year, they look to repeat their success in 
the competition before they leave in Year 11. Well done to the team, Sophie.W, Sophia.L, Ameera, Miley, Zoe, 
Vanessa, Kate, Sophia.T, Sophia.B, Grace, Daisy, Tallulah, Wiktoria and Leona. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



Clyst Vale 3rd League Game against Axe Valley  

On Thursday 5 December, the Year 9 and Year 11 Netball teams travelled away to Axe Valleys home court, and 
played well to take two convincing wins. 

The Year 11 team was captained by Poppy Golightly and  the Year 9 team was captained by Flo Mackie. 

Due to heavy rain they were forced to play both matches inside Exe Valleys sports hall, but coped well with the 
changes. 

As a team, Year 11 started off strong and got a few nets in early to begin their winning streak. With brilliant set 
plays from Shola D, Molly H and with a special mention to Sophia Blum, who stepped up to play for the team,      
connecting the set plays well.  They conceded a few nets throughout the match but managed to come back strong 
with the help of Jess M and Karly D playing defensive positions of Goal Defence and Goal Keeper, and by applying 
large amounts of pressure to the opposition. To top it all off, there was some brilliant work between Poppy G and 
Ella C as they worked together with their interlinking movement across the D to score all of the nets which gave    
Clyst Vale the overall win. Final Score 13-5.Player of the match was Shola Dow. 

Axe Valley took the lead in the first quarter of the Year 9 match,. However, once Clyst Vale settled into the game 
and after some strong movement by Jess and Flo to bring the score back close, Clyst Vale were in the lead by half 
time. Sophia and Daisy mid court worked well in interceptions and movement to connect with the shooters to take 
the win. Theodora and Lily had their hands full in defence and played well in the last quarter to keep Axe Valley’s 
goals out and apply pressure.  

A cold and windy night but the Clyst Vale girls took the win and played well as a team.  Final Score 13-7. Player of 
the Match was Jess Sandford.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



Reporting an Absence 

Parents are expected to inform us of their child’s absence before 9.00 a.m. on each day of absence providing the 
reason for absence. If the absence continues beyond the first day, please contact the College on each              
subsequent day of absence, too. To comply with safeguarding obligations, we cannot simply assume a student's 
sickness absence is ongoing; we need to be certain that the reason for absence is due to continuing illness. If you 
do not notify the College, then we will make contact with you to identify the reason for absence. This is            
important as it helps to reduce unauthorised absences and truancy. In addition, the College may ask you to    
provide medical proof if your child is absent from College due to illness. 

Lateness 

The school day (first registration session) starts at 8.50 am, all students are expected to be in their classroom at 
this time. 

Medical Appointments 

We encourage students to maximise their levels of attendance; research indicates a direct link between     
attendance and examination performance. The timing of many medical appointments means that often students 
can attend school first and return afterwards. By doing so, students minimise missed learning whilst keeping 
their attendance levels as high as possible. We ask that parents/carers send their child into school for morning 
registration, even when a medical appointment takes place in the middle of the morning. Similarly,                    
appointments scheduled for the afternoon should, where possible, be arranged after Period 4 - during 
lunchtime. Students are encouraged to return to school after a lunchtime appointment if they can. 

Please give the school as much notice as possible, at least two weeks’ notice is useful. 

If the appointment requires the pupil to leave during the day, they must be signed out by an adult listed on the 
student’s record at the main reception. 

Please follow this process if your child is going to be absent from school: 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HAF is free holiday provision for those children and young 
people in receipt of benefit related free school meals. 

The programme will be running at Exeter City Football Club 
on the following dates: 

• Friday 20th December 3pm – 7pm 

• Saturday 21st December 10am – 2pm 

• Sunday 22nd December 10am – 2pm 

• Monday 23rd December 10am – 2pm 

 

Activities will include: 

• Film/Cinema 

• Mountain Biking at Haldon 

• Christmas Crafts and activities 

• Multi sports 

• Crealy 

A free hot lunch will be provided each day and all children 
who attend receive a food hamper for their family. 

Here is the form to book: https://forms.office.com/e/
QFgAKUxRdD .  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/QFgAKUxRdD
https://forms.office.com/e/QFgAKUxRdD


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Senior Exams Invigilator 

Grade C (point 7) £15.24 per hour (pay award pending) 
 

As Senior Examinations Invigilator, you will be required to lead the team of invigilators conducting internal 
and external examinations for students, ensuring that all regulatory requirements and school policy and  
procedures for the conduct of examinations are strictly adhered to and met at all times. The Senior            
Examination Invigilator will need to be present at all exam periods and during the Summer. These months 
include November, December, January, March, May and June. 

You will need to have previous experience as an Exams Invigilator and have an understanding of the UK    
Exams process. Experience in managing groups of young people would be helpful.  Training will be provided. 
If you are calm under pressure, have a pleasant nature but a keen eye then this could be the position for 
you. 

For full details and to apply, please visit our website:  http://www.clystvale.org/vacancies/ 

Suitable candidates will be contacted to attend for interview. 

The vacancy will be closed once a suitable appointment has been made. 

 

For full details and to apply, please visit our website:  http://www.clystvale.org/vacancies/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Job of the Week 

These are provided through the MYPATH careers webpage. 

PROFESSIONAL DIVER 

Professional divers are responsible for performing a variety of tasks underwater, often in challenging and 
hazardous conditions. Their duties may include underwater construction, maintenance, and environmental 
surveys. They may also be involved in underwater photography or videography, scientific research, or      
marine archaeology. 

Professional divers must follow strict rules to stay safe underwater. There are protocols in place to avoid 
risks posed by pressure, decompression sickness, and dangerous marine environments. 

Commercial divers, who are involved in industries like oil and gas, underwater construction, or salvage, 
often earn the highest salaries. Entry-level commercial divers can expect to earn around £20,000 to £30,000 
per year. Experienced divers working offshore or in specialised roles, such as saturation diving, can earn up-
wards of £50,000 to £100,000 annually, with some high-risk jobs offering even higher pay. 

 

JOB OF THE WEEK 

https://www.clystvale.org/vacancies/
https://www.clystvale.org/vacancies/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Qk0ZzjLaiqc&list=PLVEWa7uIDT769WGUTc_-lOca4dJRlPatZ&index=11


What financial support 

can parents get? 

Juggling home and school life is 

tough for every parent, but there 

are some financial support op-

tions available. Find out what you 

could be entitled to by following 

this link Supporting learning at 

home | Parentkind 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for supporting the 
community and local charity 
shops. The sale of preloved     
uniform is proving successful. If 
you have any items that are no 
longer needed but still in very 
good  condition , please donate 
them to one of the local charity 
shops. Both shops have set aside 
rails designated for college      
uniform.  

Clyst Caring Friends is located in 
Broadclyst village and our local 
Barnardo’s shop is in Cranbrook. 

Their opening hours are: 

Clyst Caring Friends, Broadclyst 
(01392 467555) 

Mondays—closed 

Tuesday to Friday—09.30 to 
15.30 

Saturday—09.30 to 12.00 

Sunday—closed 

Barnardo’s, Cranbrook EX5 7DR  
(01404 514934) 

Monday to Saturday—09.00 to 
17.00 

Sunday—10.00 to 16.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pencil cases are available from 
the Library at a cost of £4.50 per 
pencil case. The clear pencil cas-
es include one pencil, a blue pen, 
a red pen, one highlighter, a    
ruler, a compass, a protractor, a 
rubber and a   sharpener. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clyst Vale Library is open to the 

public 3.30 to 5.30pm Monday 

and Wednesday and 4.00 to 

6.00pm Thursday. 

 

 

 

 

Please do not address emails, or 

replies to Edulink messages, 

to Edulink@clystvale.org.  It is an 

unmonitored mailbox and will 

not go to anyone.  Parents/carers 

need to reply to Edulink 

messages via the app, online, or 

via email, as this will then be 

directed to the staff member 

who sent the message to 

you.  Or, please contact the 

teacher or admin@clystvale.org. 

There is also a contact form and 

details below. 

https://www.parentkind.org.uk/for-parents/be-school-ready/what-financial-support-can-parents-get
https://www.parentkind.org.uk/for-parents/be-school-ready/what-financial-support-can-parents-get
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089105634228
mailto:Edulink@clystvale.org
http://www.clystvale.org/contact-us/
http://www.clystvale.org/contact-us/

